---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Menta, Anne Marie <annemarie.menta@yale.edu>
Date: Tue, Sep 2, 2014 at 1:30 PM
Subject: RE: permissions questions and a stray digitization order
To: David Hanson <dhanson@selu.edu>


Dear Professor Hanson,
Hello to you and thanks for the reminder; I believe I was on vacation when this came in. You are correct in using the Beinecke credit line and it should be as follows:
 
John Ruskin Collection, General Collection, Beinecke Rare Book and Manuscript Library, Yale University.
 
You might also like to know that we have given the collection a call number now as well and that is GEN MSS 1168. Here is the link to the Finding Aid for the collection:
 
http://hdl.handle.net/10079/fa/beinecke.ruskin
 
 
I’ll probably have to do a little searching to see which box contains “Calais” but I am sure I can find it and have the scans done for you. It looks like it  may be in box 31. I’ll let you know how many pages it  appears to be once I locate it.
 
Best to you and your project.
 
Sincerely,
 
Anne Marie Menta
Reproductions Coordinator
Access Services
Beinecke Rare Book and Manuscript Library
PO Box 208240
New Haven, CT 06520
USA
Phone 203-432-7967 E-mail annemarie.menta@yale.edu
The Beinecke Rare Book & Manuscript Library will close for a major renovation in May 2015, reopening in August 2016.  We will maintain a reading room in Sterling Memorial Library during this time, but access to various collections will be limited as early as April 2014 while we prepare for closure. For details, please visit  our renovation website http://beineckelibraryrenovation.yale.edu/
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